High Commission of India

Port Moresby

Meeting with super specialists of the SevenHills Hospitals, Mumbai

High Commissioner of India, Dr. A.M. Gondane hosted a luncheon meeting for the visiting delegation of super specialists of the SevenHills Hospitals, Mumbai, India at the India House on Saturday, August 3, 2013. 

High Commissioner welcomed the delegation and emphasized that they should offer their specialist services to the people of Papua New Guinea in order to earn their goodwill and develop linkages in the Health Sector between India and PNG. He exhorted them to work beyond duty hours to accommodate as many people as possible to bring cheer to those suffering from various disabilities. 

The delegation led by Mr. Muni Bhargava, Managing Director of SevenHills Hospitals briefed the officials of the Indian High Commission about the tremendous response received from the people of Lae, Morobe Province. He also mentioned about holding a free diagnostic camp at the Government General Hospital in Mt. Hagen from 5 –7 August, 2013. 
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